
From: Christian Engelstoft < >  
Sent: Thursday, February 15, 2024 11:46 AM 
To: South Pender Island Local Trust Committee <SouthPenderLTC@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Discussion about revision of the LUB house size 

 

Dear trustee Evans and Falck 

As far I am concerned the house sizes set out in the current LUB are supporting the intent of our 

OCP. The house sizes reduce our ecological footprint both during the building process and 

afterwards, which helps to mitigate our current/ looming climate crisis.  

 

Again, since you seemingly want to change the house sizes in the LUB, I am looking forward to 

see your rational for how it supports our OCP and climate change mitigations.  

 

Respectfully  

Christian Engelstoft 
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